
Consent 
A reminder for all parents - we 
have a record of your consent 

given for all of the children for 
photographs and trips in the  
local area. You have the right 
to remove consent for this at 
any time. Please see the office 

for any help with this.  

Class Assembly 
Thursday 26th Sept 9:10am - Panther Class  
 
Thursday 3rd Oct 9:10am - Cheetah Class 
 
Tuesday 8th Oct 9:10am - FS1 AM & FS2 
 
Thursday 10th Oct 2:00pm - FS1 PM & FS2 
 
Thursday 17th Oct 2:00pm - KS1 Celebration 
  
Tuesday 19th Nov 9:10am - Cougar Class 
 
Thursday 21st Nov 9:10am - Tiger Class 
 
Tuesday 26th Nov 9:10am - Leopard Class 
 
Thursday 28th Nov 9:10am - Jaguar Class 

Cougar Class 
Over the summer we have had confirmation 

that Mrs Smith has started a treatment plan 
that will last a few months. She will not  
return to work until after February half 

term in the first instance. 
Mrs Fleming, Mrs Cook and Mrs Stevens will 
take the class. We all wish Mrs Smith the 

very best for her recovery and look forward 
to seeing her back here in the future. 

School Uniform 
Thank you! The children looked 
very smart today in their new 
school uniforms. Any questions 

including PE kit please come 
and see a member of staff. 

 
Uniform Guide 

 Black Shoes 
 White shirts/polo shirts 
 White collard shirts & tie 

(year 6 only) 
 School sweatshirt/fleece/

cardigan 
 Grey or black trousers/

skirts/dresses 
 Grey/white/black socks or 

tights 

PE Kit 
 Black shorts 
 White rounded neck top 
 Black plimsolls 
 
Please could all PE kit be left in 

school so children have their 
kit when needed. We will then 

send it home at the end of each 
half term for you to wash. 

Reading 
 

This remains a priority at Elliston 
Academy as it impacts positively on 

your childs learning. We thank you for 
supporting us by reading regularly at 

home with your child. 


